September 24, 1970

Hawaii Planning Commission
County of Hawaii

25 Aupuni Street

Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Attention: Mr. Raymond Suefuji
Planning Director

Gentlemen:

At its meeting on September 11, 1970, the
Land Use Commission voted to approve a special
permit to Hawaiian Telephone Company (SP70-83)
to allow the construction of a communications
building on a one~acre lot at Keauhou 2nd, North
Kona, Hawaii, identifiable by Tax Map Key 7-8-05:
parcel 47, subject to the conditions set forth
by the Hawaii Planning Commission.

Enclosed for your information is the staff
report.

Very truly yours,

RAMON DURAN
Encl. Executive Offiger
cc: Hawaiian Tel. Co.
Hawaii Tax Administrator
Property Technical Services, Dept. of Tax.
Tax Maps Branch, Dept. of Taxation
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